
 

 

AIRPORT MEMO 

 
 

To:   Chester County Area Airport Authority (CCAAA) Members 

 

From:   Gary L. Hudson, Airport Manager 

 

Date:   October 27
th
, 2016 

 

Subject:  Airport Hot Topics (November) 

 

For your review, below is a listing of issues affecting the Chester County/G.O. Carlson Airport 

(MQS).  

 

NEW BUSINESS  

 

Pavements Cleaned: On 10/1/16 – 10/4/16, 10/5/16 and 10/11/16, the South apron vehicle 

parking lot, South apron road, which connects the vehicle parking lot to the South apron, and 

the farm house road, were respectively cleaned with our floor sweeper. Due to these 

pavements being made of a porous material, these pavements are required to be cleaned 

twice a year.  

 

Scrap Removed: On 10/13/16, a large portion of scrap metal piled near the tree line opposite 

the maintenance garage, were picked up and removed off of MQS property. 

 

Light Repaired: On 10/20/16, the internal components and light bulb were replaced on the 

aircraft apron light adjacent to Hangar 5B. 

 

Airfield Sign Repaired: On 10/21/16, a light bulb was replaced on the Taxiway Alpha 

Directional Sign, which is located at the West end of the airport. 

 

Sapling Removed: On 10/24/16, a broken off tree sapling located at the intersection of 

Aviation Way and Lindbergh Boulevard, was cut from its tree, and removed from that 

location. 

 

Authority Security Room: On 10/26/16, the lock on the Security Room door was replaced. 
 

OLD BUSINESS 

 

Airport Perimeter Fence Project: Fencing on the South side of the airport has been 

repaired, erected and/or replaced. Small holes along that fence line are now being sealed.   

 
 

 



 

  

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
  

 

        

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 


